
East Keilor Football Club – Girls Footy 2018. 
 

East Keilor FC will be running a girls U/15 team in 2018 and we are on the 
lookout for any girls who might want to try out in either U/13s or U/15s. 

 

This is a really exciting time for girls footy and we welcome anyone to East 
Keilor who wants to give it a try. 

 

Please call our Girls team Co- Coordinator Lisa on 0408 959 080 for more 
information. 


